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Burgess National School
CARRIGATOHER, NENAGH, CO. TIPPERARY.
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Thursday, 16 January 2014
Newsletter
Fundraising  
Well done to the children who ‘hit all the right notes’ at the Carol Singing event in Nenagh and to all the children who delivered a stellar performance in the Christmas Concert.  Funds raised from both the Christmas events amounted to €2750. The proceeds will go towards the purchase of a new supplementary reading scheme for the school called Connect Readers costing in the region of €2000.  Furthermore, we would like to extent a big thank you to parents for their contribution to our hampers request and to the community at large for your continued support.  To the lucky prize winners from the Christmas Concert, we would be grateful if the empty hamper baskets were returned to the school for future events. 
Team Hope Shoe Box Appeal
Our Team Hope Shoe Box Appeal was yet again another great success over the Christmas. Thank you once more for all the work you put into the appeal.

Clothes Collection Reminder!
As part of our Green Schools initiative, the school will be collecting old shoes, blankets and clothes. The collection date will be Friday, 31st January 2014. The last clothes collect realised €240. All funds raised will be donated to the school.  
School Jumpers 
School Jumpers are now available from the school.  At present, we can offer the jumpers at an attractive price due to the closure of Gough O’Keeffes.  There are a limited number available; going forward the jumpers will be ordered from the main supplier.  For ease of managing sales and to ensure stock availability all orders are to be placed in advance of the Easter Holidays. 
· Ages 5/6 & 7/8                                  @    €15

· Sizes Medium, Large & X Large      @    €20
Please return completed attached Payment Slip.
“A Night at the Dogs” 
A date for the Diary, an exciting night of racing to be held in Limerick on Friday, 21st March is currently being planned.  It promises to be an excellent family night out, further details to follow. 
Expenses - Music and Dance
The second term payments of €30 for Music and €15 for Dance are now due.  Children from 1st - 6th class will continue instrumental instruction with Mr. Ned Kelly.  All pupils will continue dance lessons with Marie Hogan. Please return completed attached Payment Slip.
Tennis 
We are very happy to announce that after the Easter Holidays Ms. Ann Fitzpatrick will be returning to give all children tennis instruction for six weeks.  Furthers details will follow in the next newsletter. 
In closing, we would like to extend ‘Get Well Wishes’ to Fr.O’ Brien for a speedy recovery.  We look forward to his return visits to the school. 
________________________________________________________________________________

Calendar 2014         

School Events and Closures
Fri, 31st  Jan 

                    
Green Schools Initiative - Clothes Collection
Fri, 7th  Feb  


         
Confirmation – Friday, 7th February 2014 Youghalarra 
Thur & Fri, 20th & 21st Feb
          
Mid-Term Break –School Closed 
Mon, 17th March 

          
St. Patrick Day – Public Holiday School Closed 

Fri, 21st March 2014
          
         
‘A Night at the Dogs’
Fri, 11th April 


Easter Holidays - Closed at 12.30pm Sharp
Mon, 28th April


School Reopens

Athbhliain faoi mhaise dhuit!
